
June 18, 2021 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

Re: Docket DE 17-136, Energy Efficiency Programs 
Eversource’s Performance Incentive Calculation – Program Year 2020 

Dear Director Howland: 

In compliance with the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission’s (“Commission”) 
Secretarial Letter filed on June 11, 2021 in Docket No. DE 17-136, please find attached for filing with the 
Commission Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy’s revised performance 
incentive calculation relating to the NHSaves Energy Efficiency Programs for program year 2020. This 
revision reflects the adjustment to cap the C&I Demand Response expenditures at $456,224.87, or 120%, 
within the performance incentive calculation and its associated impact on the 2020 reconciliation, corrects 
the planned Smart Start amount in the 2020 Plan page to the proper dollar figure of $30,000, as listed in 
Attachment D of the 2020 Plan Update filed on January 15, 2020 and conforms the program naming 
convention of the 2020 Actuals page with the 2020 Plan page of the report for consistency and to avoid 
confusion. 

Please contact me if there are any questions concerning this filing. 

Very truly yours, 

Marc E. Leménager 
Senior Analyst 
Regulatory, Planning and Evaluation 
Energy Efficiency 

cc:  Service List (electronic mail only) 

73 W. Brook Street 
Manchester, NH 03101 

Marc E. Leménager  
Senior Analyst, Regulatory, Planning and Evaluation 
Energy Efficiency 

603-634-3280 
Marc.lemenager@eversource.com 




